
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education

Region lV-A CALABARZON
CITY SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CABUYAO

March 1,2018
MEMORANDUM
No. o/2, , s. 2018

AUSTRALTAN ASSOCTATTON FOR RESEARGH rN EDUCATTON (AARE)
CALL FOR RESEARCH PROPOSALS

To: O|C-Assistant Schools Division $uperintendent
Chief Curriculum lmplementation Division
OIC - Chief School Governance and Operations Division
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary, Secondary and Senior High School Heads
Schools Officers- I n-C harge
Research Focal Persons
Research Enthusiasts
All Others Concerned

Relative to Australian Association for Research in Education (AARE)
Call for Paper, the City Schools Division of Cabuyao in its commitment to
promote research culture announces in the field the call for research
proposals re: 2018 World Curriculum Studies Conferance that will be
held in Melbourne, Australia on December 9-12, z9ffi.

The research topidarea should be relative to transactional Curriculum
lnquiry: Challenges and Opportunities in a Changing World under the
following themes: (1) Decolonizing the Curriculum; (2) Knowledge
Questions and Curriculum Dilemmas; and (3) Curriculum Inquiry and the
H istorical I magination

Research Proposal/s should follow the prescribed outline/format stipulated
below.

r Title
. Author(s) - including their affiliation & email addresses
. 3-5 keywords
. Substance/argument - what the paper will dealwith, & why
. General description of research questions, objectives &

theoretical framework
. Methodslmethodology/approach/mode of inquiry
. Selectrepresentativereferences

. Length - 500 words.

4. Research proponenUs should submit their pnoposal/s to their respective
research focal person/s for proper endorsement to SDRC.

1.

2.

3.
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5. Research Focal Personls should forward the hard copies of the research
proposals (A4 size bond paper) on or before March 19, 2018 to the School
Governance and Operation Division c/o SDRC for final evaluation.

6. Soft copy shall also be sent to SDRC Secretariat at
revarrcruzl 5@gmail.com and cc: ieffrey.astillero@deped.qov.ph .

7. The research proponenUs who pass the evaluation will be notified on a
separate memorandum.

8. For clarification and queries, please contact Mr. Jeffrey A. Astillero,
SEPS, Planning and Research at 049-545-07-95.

9" lmmediate and widest dissemination of this Mernorandum is earnestly
desired.

k{o,Hd",*q,
Officer-ln-Charge 4
Schools Division Superintendent
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